
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 
Friday, October 8, 2021 1 :43 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
For docket 20210000 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210000. 

Angela Calhoun 

-----Original Message-----
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Friday, October 08, 202111:25 AM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: turnzilla@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user 

Contact Information: 
Name: Brian Turnbull 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 
Secondary Phone: 
Email: turnzilla@gmail.com 

Response requested? No 
CC Sent? Yes 

Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 11990-2021 

Hi, I want to express my strong objections to the high minimum bill proposals emerging from several Florida utilities. 
This is a blatant attempt to punish those of us providing power to the grid via rooftop solar. These companies are trying 
to preserve their monopoly on power generation at the expense of their customers. I understand the need for a 
minimum bill to maintain the grid, but not profits, and $25-$30 is ridiculously high. There is no way that is justifiable. 
Thank you for your service. Brian 
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